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Thank you:  
The Lord continues to transform prisoners through 
the work of the many faithful volunteers at Deep 
Meadow. My four inmate Chaplain Assistants also do 
an excellent job in reaching out to the men at the 
prison. We’ve seen a number of men come to faith in 
Jesus Christ in recent months. We’ve also had two new 
volunteers approved to begin ministering alongside 
the current team of faithful volunteers. Thank you for 
your continued prayers and support.   

 

Recent News: 
 

 Eighteen men recently trusted Jesus Christ as their Lord and Savior. I had the privilege of 

baptizing 15 of them last week at one of our services. Three of these new believers had come out 

of very satanic belief systems. It was a wonderful gathering of faithful believers. 

 Recent visits to the infirmary at Deep Meadow have been very instrumental in those men’s lives. I 

was able to be with two of the men during their final days on earth and to provide them with 

needed spiritual comfort. Three of the staff nurses also asked for prayer.  

 Kairos Prison Ministry International, Inc. (Kairos) is a lay-led, interdenominational Christian 

ministry in which men and women volunteers bring Christ's love and forgiveness to prisoners and 

their families. The Kairos programs take the participants on a journey that demonstrates the love 

and forgiveness of Jesus Christ. The programs involve a structured model that includes the 

weekend experience, followed by participants gathering regularly for accountability, support, and 

prayer. 

 The Lord is beginning to open up a door of receptivity among some of the leadership at the prison. 

Pray for the Spirit’s guidance as I reach out to them. 

 David Howell, a returning citizen, is an active part of Clover Hill Church. He now has his own 

landscaping business, called C.S.M. Landscaping (and small engine repair). C.S.M. stands for Christ 

who Strengthens Me, which is from his special verse Philippians 4:13. David is a hard worker – so 

if you need some yard work or small engine repair work done please give him a call at 709-2235. 

 
 

 

 



 

Recent pictures: 

 
 

  
 

 
  
 
Will you help us in this great work the Lord is doing through Bridge 2 Hope? 
 
May God bless you, 
David L. Cheyne 

 

 

We hope to be able to assist many more 
“returning citizens” who are re-entering 
society. They really need help as they begin a 
new life on the outside.  

 
Please visit our website or email me if you 
have any questions! 
www.bridge-2hope.org 
davidlcheyne@gmail.com 
804-916-0119 
 

 

Please pray for us and consider donating 
to our ministry. Donations can be made 
online at our website or by checks made 
out to Bridge 2 Hope at the address below: 
 

Bridge 2 Hope 
6600 Temie Lee Pkwy. 
Midlothian, VA 23112 

 

Bridge 2 Hope is a 501(c)3 non-profit 

organization. All donations are tax deductible. 

 Assisting those who are being released 
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